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Member Communications Committee Chair's Report - September 21, 2020

Dillard, Sonya L. (MSFC-QD22) <sonya.dillard@nasa.gov>
Mon 9/21/2020 7:15 PM
To: r3-excom2020@LISTSERV.IEEE.ORG <r3-excom2020@LISTSERV.IEEE.ORG>; sec-r03@ieee.org <sec-r03@ieee.org>; r3-

sosc@ieee.org <r3-sosc@ieee.org>
Cc: Donohoe, Pat <donohoe@ece.msstate.edu>

Greetings Region 3,

This month was very light indeed. Last month, we ended the summer and now it’s back to work for most
industry, educational institutions and the government sector. | had offline conversations with members of the
committee, but we did not meet this month online as a committee.

Hulya Kirkici — Fellows Coordinator, and | discussed hosting a R3 Fellows Elevation event via WebEx on

November 12th, 2020. It will be an hour long event. 30 to 40 min, presentation and 20 to 30 min Q&A. We
will use the MCC WebEx and send the announcement on Social Media and register via vTools.

Lee Stogner is the official “IEEE Day” representative and it will be in October. More announcements will be
forthcoming on the website homepage to participate in IEEE Day 2020! We highly encourage all Sections to
host an event or post some other form of IEEE Awareness/Communication via social media.

This committee continues to encourage EVERY Section within R3 to continue to update their websites and post
local events on Social Media and polling Sections for volunteers who can help us to host a series of Webinars
for updating our R3 websites. If you happen to be a “Guru” on any website platform (i.e. Web in a Box, Word
Press, etc.) It was discussed that we should have at least 3 different Webinars that divided the attendees up
associated to what type of web hosting platform they are currently using (i.e. Web-in-a-Box, Word Press, etc.)
This would make it easier to teach each Session. We would need at least 3 volunteers to do one Webinar, so
please contact Sonya.Dillard@ieee.org if you would be willing to host one of our series of Webinars / Tutorials
to help R3 Sections to update their websites.

The next IEEE R3 MCC Committee meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 6th, 2020 at 6:00pm.
Sincerely,

Sonya Dillard, Region 3

Regional Education Activities Committee (REAC)
Member Communications Committee (MCC)
sonya.dillard@ieee.org
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